
March 6, 2018 

 

Re: HB 2477 PROPONENT WRITTEN TESTIMONY 

 

Dear Senator Kerschen and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing you to submit written testimony to ask that you please support your 

constituents, and that you will be the voice for all Kansas animals, by voting in favor of 

HS 2477 as amended by the full House.   

The amendments take into consideration not only the welfare of Kansas companion 

animals, which are considered family members to many, but it also ensures the Animal 

Facility Inspection Program is fair by laying the burden of expense toward those who 

have caused the most drain on already strained resources. By requiring no contact in 

advance of inspections, it will ensure the integrity of the inspection process. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to provide written testimony. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jennifer Sanders 

Wichita, KS 

Troyerjen13@cox.net 


